
Mary Jo Toenges 

Women’s Club 

 

Let’s welcome back all our friends and neighbors returning from their homes up north. We hope 

everyone had a wonderful time visiting with family and friends. 

We are looking forward to several exciting events this season. 

The Holiday Arts and Craft Fair will be on November 2nd from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.  
 

Thursday, November 7th will be our welcome back luncheon at noon in the back of the 

clubhouse. We welcome everyone who can attend. The Lake Fairways Women’s Club is 

celebrating 40 years! 
 

Since our Soup night is such a success, in the winter. We decided to try for an extra night on 

November 11th from 5-7 pm. If you'd like to donate a crackpot of soup, rolls or dessert, please 

let us know. It's a great time for fellowship and an easy dinner at the Clubhouse.  If we all work 

together, a LOT can be accomplished for our community!   
 

This year we will continue the fundraiser for the Holiday Home Tour on Sunday, December 8th 

at 4:30 pm. Tickets will still be only $5 per person. They will go on sale at the Craft Show in 

November. You tour through the decorated INSIDE homes on the list, and when finished, meet 

back at the Clubhouse for refreshments. We still have a few openings available if you'd like to 

have your home in it! It’s a great time, just let Sheryl Webster know at 248-884-0730.  

 

 


